From: Best, Christopher [mailto:cbest@weltman.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2016 12:46 PM
To: Alexis LaClair
Subject: RE: Thank you from Oakland Mediaiton Center

Mediation is a very positive experience and a great place to sit down one on one with the opposition to reach a resolution.  Every time I have used your mediation services it has been a very positive experience.  All of your mediators at OMC are very polite and trained very well.  Thank you again.
Christopher B. Best 
Attorney
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